



5<sup>th</sup> April 2011

United Nations Communication on Progress Office

Dear Sir / Madam

Re: Logica's 2010 Communication on Progress

To Whom It May Concern:

Logica continues to support the United Nations Global Compact's 10 commitments. Our 2010 Communication on Progress is due for delivery on April 16th 2011. We are currently finalising our 2010 Corporate Responsibility Report based on the GRI Guidelines. The report is due to be delivered in May 2011.

Rather than submitting a separate detailed communication on progress, we would like to comply with your best practice guidelines and use our finalised 2010 online report as the basis for our COP. However, given the timing for our Corporate Responsibility report, I am requesting an extension for our communication on progress until June 10th.

In the meantime, updated Logica information is available on our website. Detailed information on our performance is available at : http://www.logica.com/we-are-logica/corporate-responsibility/

Yours sincerely Anna Brog Global Head of Corporate Responsibility